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EMC Society Distinguished Lecturer Doug Smith (standing at far right)
teaches the Melbourne, Florida EMC Chapter how to safeguard their
computers from prying eyes at their December meeting.

The December meeting of the Melbourne EMC Chapter was
held at the Indian River Brewing Company. Over 40 people
attended the meeting, including students from the Florida Te c h
Student Chapter.


